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CONTENT OF THE STRATEGIC PLAN (Intervention on 27 April) 

 

We tend to favor the "table of contents" presented in the Background Paper prepared by the 

independent consultants instead of the "table of contents" elaborated in the Expert Panel. At 

this stage, we prefer a Strategic Plan with some strategic headlines (based on the GOFs) 

followed by comprehensive and compelling descriptions, which could incorporate the existing 

globally accepted commitments regarding forests. It is also better to have the "implementation 

framework" and the "review framework" as separate headings. 

 


